
FRASER VALLEY CHAPTER MEMBER SURVEY RE. RIDING IN THE USA – MARCH, 2025 

Given the recent imposition of import tariffs by President Trump, a number of Fraser Valley 

(FV) Chapter ride leaders and members asked if we will continue to schedule rides across 

the border, or not.  

So, we surveyed our members (both leaders and riders) to get their opinion on the issue. 

Thank you to the 74 people who responded to our survey. Here is a summary of the results. 

 

Additional comments from survey respondents. 

• Most of the people who said “yes” or “maybe” to leading/doing a ride across the 

border said they would not spend any money in the US. 

 

• Several people who said “no” or “maybe” said their opinion might change if the US 

moderated their position on tariffs, the 51st state, etc. 

 

The Steering Committee will discuss the survey results at its April 7th meeting and send an 

update to members. 

 

FV Chapter Steering Committee 

 

 

YES MAYBE NO TOTAL

RIDE LEADERS

Given the current tariff dispute, will you lead FV 

Chapter rides across the border?  
7 5 12 24

RIDERS (INCLUDING LEADERS)

Given the current tariff dispute, will you participate in 

FV Chapter rides across the border?  
15 10 49 74

RIDERS (EXCLUDING LEADERS)

Given the current tariff dispute, will you participate in 

FV Chapter rides across the border?  
8 5 37 50
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